
1 April 2022 
 
Email Subject: Final Examination Update 

To: all CS UG, TPg and RPg students 

Dear Students, 
 
The ongoing pandemic has led to most of this term’s academic activities being conducted 
online; this will also apply to examinations this May. 
 
Engineering is evolving and the ability to apply our studies to new applications is of 
increasing value across our profession. Memorisation of answers from previous exams is 
counter to this. Therefore, please be advised that starting from this term's Examinations, our 
Department (and all Engineering classes) will exclusively employ questions that have not 
appeared in past examination papers. Individual course instructors will provide further details 
on what to expect on exams, as appropriate for her/his course. 
 
We join with you as partners as we enhance our learning, continue improvements in our 
assessment regimen, and maintain high standards of honesty and integrity.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tak-Wah Lam, Head of the Department of Computer Science 
KW Chow, Associate Dean of Engineering (Teaching and Learning - UG) 
David Srolovitz, Dean of Engineering 

 


